
 I appreciate for your willingness to support the work in India. Kindly give our greetings and 

wishes to all the elders,deacons and to all the members in the Church.  The work of the Lord is 

prospering well in all the areas of my participation. Apart from my regular work in our 

church, the month of April was full of weddings of our christain members. I have performed 

some and preached in some of the weddings. On 1st of April I have travelled  to Mominpet and 

preached. On 8th I preached in the gospel meeting at Church of Christ Pullmaddi, it's  a new 

congregation 82 members attended most of them are visitors thy have taken good advantage of 

the meeting. 

On 18th along with my wife  travelled  to place called Pathikonda to participate in the wedding 

of brother laximan. I got a time to preach in this wedding. This place was 300km from my home. 

On 27th travelled to place called Guntur to preach in the wedding this was 325km from my 

house. On 28th travelled to Bidar to perform the betrothal ceremony of one of our member. On 

29th travelled to Mominpet along with my wife to perform the wedding of brother Raju who is a 

faithful member Church of Christ at Siripuram. 

This is how the month of April was gone. I travelled 1800 km by Car. Lord willing I am planing 

to go to Mumbai in this month. 

I once again thank each one of you for all your prayers. 

Brotherly, 

Y.Surender. 

 


